
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
January 5, 2016 
 
Sidney L. Gold, Esq. 
Law Offices of Sidney L. Gold & Assoc., PC 
1835 Market St Ste 515 
Philadelphia, PA 19103-2933 
 
Re: Labor and Employment Law Committee 
 
Dear Sid: 
 
Thank you for agreeing to serve as Chair of the Philadelphia Bar Association’s Labor and 
Employment Law Committee this year.  
 
I appreciate your acceptance of this appointment and thank you in advance for the 
dedicated service and hard work that I know you will provide. 
  
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me at any time. 
 
Sincerely,  

 
Gaetan J. Alfano 
Chancellor, Philadelphia Bar Association 
 


